
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

GOLDSBORO URBAN AREA MPO 
TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
 

The Goldsboro Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) hereby notifies the citizens of the City of 
Goldsboro, Wayne County, Town of Pikeville and the Village of Walnut Creek that the Transportation 
Advisory Committee will receive comments for a 30-day public comment period from the general public 
on the Local Methodology for the State Transportation Improvement Program (STIP). 
 
The TAC will hold a meeting and a public hearing on the Methodology at 10:00pm on Thursday March 
15, 2018 in the Ante Room of City Hall on the second floor.  The Methodology is the local process used 
to prioritize projects in the STIP.   
 
The Methodology will be available for review in the City Planning Department located on the first floor 
of City Hall Annex (200 North Center Street) and on the city’s website http://www.goldsboronc.gov 
 
Comments may be submitted to Jennifer Collins, Interim Planning Director, P.O. Drawer A, Goldsboro, 
NC  27533 or email jcollins@goldsboronc.gov or call 919-580-4327. 
 
 
 
 

     ________________________________________ 
     Jennifer Collins 
     Interim Planning Director 

 
PUBLISH:  February 13, 2018     
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